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From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 11:03 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-15

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Savanaugh Fraser

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

RE: Hydro One Seasonal Rate Class Elimination I am saddened to hear that once again the seasonal cottage owners
are looking at increased hydro prices. We may only be able to visit seasonally but we pay year-round bills, property
tax and everything else that the local residents pay. We bring revenue into areas that wouldn't have much else to rely
on. It just feels like every time you turn around we are being pushed out by inflated bills that have no real merit.
What is it about seasonal cottagers that create such a massive expense for Hydro One that we should pay so much
more? I call that discrimination and abuse of power at its finest. The powers that be that allow Hydro One to
exercise such disgusting capitalist behaviour should be ashamed. Just sitting by and letting "The Seasonal People" of
cottage country be thumbed down by Hydro one for whatever reason they like and any time they want is the same as
helping them do it. Seasonal cottagers are doing there part by paying largely inflated prices already. Please stop
cutting us off at the knees and allow us to help support these communities that we love to visit, although things like
this make it very clear we will never be seen as part of. These wonderful small communities need seasonal cottagers
to survive and we are happy to oblige as long as Hydro One doesn't make that impossible.

Kind Regards,
Saddened Seasonal Cottage Owner





